Cherne, Curtis

From: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:29 PM
To: Cherne, Curtis

Cc: Harmon Rita T.; Ortiz, Monica

Subject: 3401 4th street nw

Hi Curtis | inspected the inlet penetration on Mildred Ave. for UNM hospitals (G-14-D086) 10 inch PVCiit is a pass. If you
need anything let me know thanks.

Jason Rodriguez C.0.A. Storm Maintenance
Office 505-857-8607

Cell  505-235-8016

E-mail jtrodriguez@cabg.gov




